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Interoffice Memorandum 
 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

   

FROM:  B. Todd Glover, City Administrator 

   

DATE:  September 24, 2019 

   

SUBJECT:  Study Session Date of Tuesday, September 24, 2019 - CANCELLED 

 

 

Council began and concluded its review of the 

proposed Annual Consolidated Budget for Fiscal 

Year 2020 on September 23, 2019.  The date of 

September 24, 2019 is not needed to continue the 

review. 

 


